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Cheap & Cheerful 2022 Application  
 

Your information will be kept private and not be shared with anyone. Applications will close on 5pm, 

Monday, 28 March 2022. 

 

 Business Trading Name and full address: 

 

 

 

 

Declaration of business  

The business listed above holds a current Auckland Council registration as an eating house.  

___ Yes ___ No  

The business listed above is a licensed premise to serve alcohol and holds the appropriate licence to 

do so.  

___ Yes ___ No 

 

Full name of main contact (we will contact them if we have any questions about the application) 

 

 

Contact number for main contact 

 

 

Email address for main contact 

 

 

What offer(s) will you be participating in?  

___ $15 or less  

___ $30 (must include a drink match - alcoholic or non alcoholic)  

___ Both offers - $15 or less AND $30 

 

If your offer is $15 or less, please specify the price  

 

 

Please provide the details of your Cheap & Cheerful offer(s). Please state if your dishes are gluten 

free, vegetarian, vegan etc.  
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For the $30 offer, please indicate what your drink match is (it can be alcoholic or non-alcoholic).  

 

 

Please list any terms and conditions associated with your offer (if applicable). 

 

 

Please indicate when your offer will be available and specify the times. This can be more than one. *  

___ Dinner  

___ After-work or early-bird dining (please state the times below)  

___ Lunch  

Other:  

 

Please state how your Cheap & Cheerful offer is different to what you have on your normal menu or 

other special offers. E.g., price of the dish/dishes is less, this is a new menu item etc. 

  

 

Please ensure that the details of your Cheap & Cheerful offer are correct. Please write "I HAVE 

CHECKED" to acknowledge that the information supplied is correct.  

 

 

Once you’ve completed the application, please scan and save with your Business Name and email 

back to eat@lemongrass.nz no later than Friday, 28 March 2022. They will be in touch to confirm your 

offer and request photos.  

 

 

The Cheap & Cheerful 2022 campaign is a Heart of the City initiative. Lemongrass Productions will be 

working with you to confirm your offer and participation. If you have any questions, please contact 09 

377 9224 or email eat@lemongrass.nz 
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